
Submitter: Marcia Hendersen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3103 

I am asking you to reject House Bill 3103, which would force the Department of 

Forestry to log our public forests at recklessly unsustainable levels. 

Please stand up for wildlife, clean water, and the all important ectomycorrhizal fungal 

network. I don’t know if you are aware of all the recent scientific evidence that 

demonstrates the importance of this underground mycelial web and how detrimental 

clear cutting is to this newly realized important part of the forest ecosystem . Please 

preserve our forests in health for future generations. 


